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November 7, 1960

Mr. W. J. Mason
P.C, Box 285
Fruita, Colorado

Dear Mr. Mason;

This is written with reference to three wells drilled by you on
which we have no records.

These wells are the Gov't. No. 1 in Section 9-T-8S, R-101W;
the Gov't. No. 2 in Section 9, T-8S, R-101W, and the Gov't. No. 3, in
Section 8, T-88, R-101W,

As explained in the letter by Mr. Smith on July 6, 1960, these
wells have been drilled in violation of the Commission's rules and regu-
lations. You have failed to file an intention to drill, or completion report
on any of these wells. If the wells were dry, a plugging record is also
required.

You are urged to complete the required forme and file them as
soon as possible, '

Very truly yours,

CIL AND GAS CONSERVATICN COMMISSION

D. V. Rogers, Deputy Director
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